
On February 28th, 2025, we acquired the property at 50 Center in downtown Douglas. Our 
vision is to transform the second floor into a cozy short-term rental, offering a one-bedroom, 
one-bathroom apartment with a private entrance, separate from our main business. 

The space requires minimal renovation, with only a few minor adjustments made after a 
thorough inspection to improve safety and bring the building up to current code standards. 
Guests will also enjoy a dedicated off-street parking space for their convenience. 

We are planning to offer this rental exclusively to adults, with a maximum occupancy of two 
people. Designed for tranquility, the space is free from amenities that might generate significant 
noise, ensuring a peaceful stay. 

Our primary goal is to return this space to its original purpose, while creating an additional 
revenue stream. Equally important is our desire to provide guests with a charming, convenient, 
and memorable stay, reflecting the unique character of our area. 

We are committed to extending the warmth and hospitality that makes Saugatuck and Douglas 
so distinctive, offering friendly referrals and collaboration with local businesses. Ultimately, we 
hope to contribute to the growth and vibrancy of our wonderful community. 

 


